
Sigma Phi Epsilon at Washington State sees and denounces the  
difficulties and injustices that are plaguing the black community in our 
nation today.

The senseless murder of George Floyd has resulted in widespread  
protests as a result from centuries of inequality and mistreatment  
toward people of color in the United States. To be silent is to be  
complicit with historical atrocities toward the Black community that  
continue to this day.

The Washington Alpha Chapter of Sigma Phi Epsilon supports the Black 
Lives Matter movement. We as a chapter are committed to helping  
further educate our brothers and our community about current racial  
inequalities and their manifestation as white privilege in our society. 

Our deepest condolences go out to George Floyd, his family, and others 
who have suffered as a result of these tragedies.

We are committed to change. We are committed to progress. We stand 
with you.  
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